
From: Greg Burge  
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 11:49 PM 
To: City Clerk 
Cc: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo; District1; District2; District3; District4; District5; District 6; 
District7; District8; District9; District 10 
Subject: Please move item 3.5, matter 18-922 off the June 26th Consent Calendar for separate 
consideration 
  
  
My name is Greg Burge and my street address is   , a few doors down from the 

planned Verizon installation of wireless equipment on a utility pole at 2512 Fairglen Drive.  
  
I am requesting the matter  Agreement with Verizon Wireless for Permitting of Small 

Cells (item 3.5, matter 18-922 on the June 26th agenda, page 14) be moved off of the 

Consent Calendar for the June 26th meeting.  
  
San Jose is very diverse in its communities, architecture and environment. I do not doubt 

existing code and permit applications will be met, however we have a significant gap in 

compliance for installations placed on utility (PG&E) poles because the City has no 

authority.  
  
I believe PG&E (Northern CA Joint Pole Association) would welcome the opportunity to 

partner with San Jose and resources such as the City's Broadband Manager, Smart Cities 

and Service Improvements Committee and/or Office of Economic Development. I am certain 

PG&E prefers their poles, and the subsequent cell equipment installations, align with San 

Jose's Smart City Vision and the ongoing infrastructure it requires as demand grows. 
  
Since the matter is already on the City Council's agenda, a public meeting or council study 

session could be held. Our elected officials, Donald Rocha (D9) in my case, can best request 

the office or department (e.g. Public Works, City Broadband Manager) schedule and run it. 

If I can be of assistance toward a successful outcome, I am happy to do it. 
  
Therefore I respectfully request the matter be considered separately, and moved off of the 

June 26th's Consent Calendar.  
  
  
Thank you, 
  
Gregory M. Burge 

 
San Jose CA 95125 

 (m) 
 


